
 
From: Sue Miller [mailto ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 10:39 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: PRINCES PARADE ROAD 

 
Dear Sir,  
                I  totally object to the stopping up of this road, it has been a much enjoyed part of my life for 
over 50 years, to be able to stop by the beach and just watch the sea is so calming for my health and 
also my elderly mum , who I often take there to eat our lunch. 
 
The awful thing about the stopping up of this road is not only does it affect people sitting by the 
beautiful beach, it affects the hundreds of species of wildlife that live in the area that you are going to 
rip apart to put in a road, to replace one that is has been totally adequate for hundreds of years, not 
only will you waste a lot of taxpayers money doing this, you will ruin their quality of life as well.  
 
They will not only have their beach taken away, but their lovely wildlife haven which many people go 
to , to walk and exercise, but most of all to enjoy the beautiful wildlife and countryside, this will be 
ruined by concrete and car fumes when there is no need to destroy anything at all......How much more 
of our countryside and wildlife are you going to destroy, just so you can make your millions......why 
dont you listen to the people that pay your wages, they dont want this development, they want 
greenspace, wildlife and sea views, that means more to people than concrete......when we have no 
more greenspace left, what will you do then....climate change will probably stop you in your tracks 
before that happens and we wont have a planet left to live on....all because of your greed !!!!  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Sue Miller    

 




